
Hello fellow members, Spring is 
finally arriving even though it is 
taking its time. The nice weather 
will soon be here and along with 
it a new and exciting year for our 
club.

On March 4th we held our general 
meeting where our new executive 
was sworn in.

I would like to thank all those 
who have stepped forward and 
have agreed to lead our great 
organization and to also thank 
those who were on our board last 
year for their help and guidance, it 
is greatly appreciated.

Our April meeting will be held on 
April 1s t(no joke) at the Ukrainian 
Hall on Notre Dame Ave.  This 

will be our Members Appreciation 
night where we honour members 
with well deserved awards and 
pins for their continued years of 
membership.  Suzanne Fortin will 
be in touch with you and please be 
supportive of this meeting and also 
bring out a guest. They will enjoy 
this fun evening.

MEMBERS!!!We are in drastic need 
of your help.  Our membership is 
dropping, sadly due to the passing 
of numerous members this past 
year.  In order to maintain our Gold 
Medal of Honour that this club has 
so proudly held for over 10 years 
we need to sign up new members 
by March 25th.  For only $48 
for the year your friends or family 

can become a member which will 
give them great satisfaction by 
knowing they have helped so many 
organizations and youth sports 
groups that so desperately need our 
assistance .They will also be entitled 
to numerous discounts for hotels, 
car rentals and considerable savings 
on home and car insurance.

Your club has distributed close to 
$30,000.00 this past year on your 
behalf and we can only continue to 
do this great work with your help, 
so please sign up 1 new member to 
help us reach our goal as one of the 
strongest U.C.T clubs in Canada. 

Thank you Don Delongchamp.
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Up Coming Events 
	 April 1	 General Meeting	 St Mary’s Ukrainian Church Hall	 5:30 PM
	 April 9	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 PM
	 May 13	 General Meeting
	 May 14	 Executive Meeting



Our meeting took place at the 
Wellar Street Legion on March 4th.  
There were 19 members and 1 
guest present.  Gil Hartley took us 
through the election of new officers.  
Congratulations to all.

President Don Delongchamp

Vice President John Varney

Immediate Past President Loretta 
Clipperton Carnes

Treasurer  Dave Carnes

Secretary  Connie Zwarich
Executive Committee Wayne 
McQuaig, Doug Honeyford
Directors at Large  Tracey Urso,   
John Roy, Suzanne Fortin

March Meeting Notes
Advisors Gil Hartley, Jerry Giff

Announcements

If you are interested in serving on the 
Touch A Truck committee contact 
Suzanne Fortin – suzannebfortin@
yahoo.ca  The date for this event is 
September 19, 2020.

Member’s Appreciation Night 
is April 1, 2020 at St Mary’s 
Ukrainian Church Hall.

We offer two $1000 bursaries for 
students in first year post secondary.  
They must be a dependent of a 
member in good standing.  Deadline 
is June 15, 2020.

Good of the Order

Conny Houle is still in hospital. 
Glen Fowke, Jack St Louis and 
Mike Lepage are now all back at 
home. 

Motion to adjourn came at 7:30 
pm

Sheriff’s pot of $9.00 was won by 
Gil Hartley

Member’s draw was won by Don 
Delongchamp  but since he was not 
in attendance last meeting the pot 
is carried over to April’s meeting.

New Executives 2020
L-R Dave Carnes, Loretta Carnes, Tracey Urso, Suzanne Fortin, John Roy, Connie Zwarich and Don Delongchamp



FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.CA

April Members
Appreciation Night

The April Meeting is our Member Appreciation Night.  Service pins and awards will be handed out that evening. 
It is being held at St Mary’s Ukrainian Church Hall Wednesday, April 1st – no it is not an April Fool’s joke.  We 
will be treated to a wonderful meal of chicken, perogies, cabbage rolls, salad and vegetable medley for only 
$30.00 per person.  Again replies are required.

Please reply to Connie by phone or e-mail - lzwarich@fibreop.ca 705 969 8496 or  Suzanne Fortin 
suzannebfortin@yahoo.ca  no later than March 26, 2020 

Scholarship 
Our council offers two $1000 Entrance Scholarships to dependents of paid up members. 

Applicant Eligibility:  Dependents must be entering their first year at a post-secondary institution. Applications 
may be downloaded from our website: www.uctsudbury.ca

Applications must be submitted by June 15, 2020. For more information contact Tracey Urso at 
atmurso@hotmail.com

Completed application are to be mailed to:
A.C.T./UCT Sudbury

PO Box 2836 Station A
 Sudbury Ontario 

P3A 5J3



2019-2020
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Suzanne Fortin 923-8803

John Roy 674-3722

ADVISORS 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

Gil Hartley 969-5476

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

Humour 
Don’t shampoo in the shower. It’s so good to finally get a health warning 
that is useful!

Don’t know why I didn’t figure this out sooner. I use shampoo in the shower 
and when I wash my hair the shampoo runs down my whole body. Printed 
clearly on the shampoo label is the warning, “for extra body and volume.” 
No wonder I have been gaining weight.

Well, I’ve gotten rid of that shampoo and am going to start shampooing 
with Dawn dish soap. Its label reads, “dissolves fat that is otherwise 
difficult to remove.”

March Birthdays
Apr 06	 ROGER MICHAUD
Apr 10	 ROLAND WEISHEIT
Apr 17	 JOSEPH CHARBONNEAU
Apr 20	 THERESA MAC LEAN
Apr 21	 SUZANNE FRAPPIER 
Apr 21	 RICHARD BAZINET
Apr 23	 HOLLY BROWNE
Apr 23	 GERALD GRAVELLE 
Apr 25	 RON NETHERTON

Apr 27	 HEATHER WILCOX
Apr 28	 MARLENE BILSBOROUGH
Apr 28	 JOE RUMLESKI
Apr 28	 CHRIS SHERIDAN
Apr 28	 ANDREW KATULKA 
Apr 29	 SANDRA FAUCHER
Apr 29	 JOSEPH WILCOX


